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Pawnee County Board receives updates
(KLZA)-- Pawnee County Commissioners received the annual update on the Blue
Rivers Area Agency on Aging from Carla Frase when they met Tuesday.

The organization services Pawnee City with meals on wheels from Blue Rivers in
Table Rock. Blue Rivers is requesting $765 in funding for the 2022-23 year.

Javier Fernandez, CEO / President of Omaha Public Power District met with
Commissioners to introduce himself and provide updates that OPPD is involved
in, including rural community updates that OPPD services.

The Board approved an agreement with Lutz & Company for consulting services
in regards to Coronavirus State and Local Fiscal Recovery Funds in needed.
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